5 October 2001

Expert support for the development of Foundation Stage practice

The DfES would welcome your views on a proposal to establish nationally directed training and development support for Foundation Stage practice. I enclose a document that sets out our ideas. 

This invitation has been sent to all Early Years and Childcare Development Partnerships (EYDCPs), Local Education Authorities (LEAs) and a number of specialist early years organisations and commentators. I would like to invite you to consider the proposal, respond to the questions we have asked and offer additional comment as you consider appropriate. If you wish to respond electronically, we have set up the facility for you to do so on the DfES website

 Core .Competence@dfes.gis.gov.uk

The consultation period will end on 28 December 2001. Please respond as soon as you can and by no later than that date.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Roberts

Early Years and Childcare Unit

Room C265

Caxton House

Email: paul.roberts@dfes.gsi.gov.uk

